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From: Kathy Daquila ||

Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2025 8:31 AM
To: FS-Coconino Webmail <SM.FS.Cof Webmail@usda.gov>
Subject: [External Email]Proposed power lines

You don't often get email from _ Learn why this is important

[External Email]
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov
My name is Kathy Ansberry D'Aquila. I own a home on | ond have

been informed of the proposed new power lines.

I urge you to construct as much of this structure underground as possible. Sedona and the vOC have
many residents and a constant host of visitors. The wildfire risk in the area is high almost all
year now. Should a fire occur, you would have Titerally thousands of people who are unfamiliar with

the roads, freeways, etc. (which are too few anyway to handle a mass evacuation in the event of a
fire) trying to escape in a panic.

The loss of Tife (never mind the million dollar homes whose owners would hold you legally
accountable) would be catastrophic.

California is a lesson we shouldn't have to learn first-hand.
Please, if you propose to build, build a power system underground.
Thank you.

Kathleen Ansberry D'Aquila





